
 

Respect. Excellence. Acceptance. Community. Honesty. 
Dear Parents and Families: With the news reporting that two children had been killed this 
week in NSW when a car went through a school wall it was a sad reminder as to why parents are 
asked NOT to enter the staff carpark. I have on a number of occasions written in the newsletter 
that parents and family members are to park in the street. The dangers of your children walking 
through the carpark, especially when delivery trucks are coming in and staff driving in and out, is 
beyond the risk we need to take. When parking out in the street think about the dangers around 
for your children and others and drive very carefully.   
On a happier note: 

 

GREAT NEWS: YEAHHHHH!!!!!!!!!!!! 
Yesterday we received a call from Wade Noonan to confirm that the State Government has 
agreed to clad the outside of our Block A and Block B buildings at a cost of $198,000. This will 
make our school safe, attractive and give our students a sense of pride in their school. This 
means that the horrible temporary fencing will be taken away and we will have full use of these 
areas again. A BIG thankyou to Wade Noonan for his support. 

 

MORE GREAT NEWS: Altona North Primary Schoolôs Boys Hots Shots Team WON the Western 
Region Finals yesterday. As I sat and watched  I could feel my heart beating faster as the boys 
played sensational tennis and now they are off to Rod Laver Area for the State Finals!!!!!!!!!! Well 
done and what great sportsmanship they displayed, I was so proud of them. See more in the 
newsletter. 
 

2018 PREP TRANSITION:  Our Prep Transition is going extremely well with all of our 2018 Preps 
having lots of fun settling into what they will be expecting next year. All the smiles and eagerness 
is a delight to see. We have limited places remaining for Prep 2018 so if you wish to attend ANPS 
in 2018 please have all enrolment forms in ASAP to avoid disappointment. The next transition 
session is WEDNESDAY 15TH NOVEMBER.  
 

CONCERT: Concert rehearsals are coming along very nicely and all children are enjoying 
learning their routines in music, class and even the school yard when they hear their class song 
on the bell. If you are able to help out with costumes or props please see your classroom 
teachers. Tickets will be available for purchase online through TryBooking from Friday 17th 
November. Full details will be sent home next week. 
 

ESSENTIAL EDUCATION SUPPLIES (EES) 2018: Due to the rising costs of materials we have 
had to put our EES cost up to $200. We take into consideration every cost saving aspect for 
families and come to the most reasonable price for families. If you would like to start a payment 
plan please donôt hesitate to see the Office staff who can give you assistance. 
 

2018 CLASS PREPARATIONS: A reminder to all families and friends that preparations are well 
under way for developing class models for 2018. If you have a family member, friend or neighbour 
that is wanting to enrol at ANPS for 2018 please tell them to get enrolment forms in quickly as all 
grades are filling up. If you have a very specific request for 2018 regarding your childôs grade 
please contact me in writing by Friday 17th November. We do everything we can to make 
transition across the school seamless as well as look at many aspects of our students needs in 
placing students each year so please be very mindful of this. 
 

2018 OPENING DATES: Every year ANPS opens the office and uniform shop earlier so you 
are able to come in and make final EES payments and purchase new uniforms. The office and 
uniform shop will be open on Tuesday 30th January from 11am - 1pm.  
Students in Grades 1 - 6 will start school on WEDNESDAY 31st JANUARY and our 2018 Prep  
students will start school on THURSDAY 1st FEBRUARY. Prep students do not attend school on 
WEDNESDAYS for the month of February.  All students start school at 8:45am.  
 

Have a wonderful weekend. Robyn Gregson - Principal 
          
 
       

WEDNESDAY 15TH: PREP TRANSITION  
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Dates to 
Remember 

 

TERM 4 

NOVEMBER: 

Wednesday 15th: PREP 

2018 TRANSITION 

Friday 17th: Concert 

Tickets on Sale via 

TryBooking 

Monday 20th: School 

Council 7pm 

Wednesday 22nd: 

PREP 2018 

TRANSITION 

Friday 24th: 5/6 Beach 

Program 

Tuesday 28th: 

COSTUMES DUE AT 

SCHOOL 

Wednesday 29th: PREP 

2018 TRANSITION & 

PARENT INFO 

SESSION 

 

DECEMBER: 

Friday 1st: 1/2 Unit 

Sleepover  

Monday 5th: Concert 

Dress Rehearsal  

Thursday 7th: School 

Concert 

Monday 18th: Reports 

and Portfolios home 

 

Friday 22nd:  

LAST DAY OF TERM 4 

 

2018 

JANUARY  

Tuesday 30th: Office 

and Uniform Shop open 

11am - 1pm 

Wednesday 31st: 

Grade 1 - 6 Students 

start school 

FEBRUARY: 

Thursday 1st: Prep 

2018 Students start 

school   

 

From the Principal 

Respect. Excellence. Acceptance. Community. Honesty. 

http://www.altonanorthps.vic.edu.au/


 HOT SHOTS TENNIS 

CONGRATULATIONS!!!!!!!  
 
Our Hot Shots Tennis Team won the Western Metropolitan Region finals on 
Thursday. 
They are now off to the STATE Championships on the 28th of November. 



 

 

 HOUSE SPORTS DAY! 


